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Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council announces outdoor 

performance opportunities for dlr based musicians and performers 

 

dlr Arts Office invites professional musicians and performers living or working in Dún 

Laoghaire-Rathdown to apply to perform outdoors in the County this summer under 

the Local Live Performance Programming Scheme. This is funded by The Department of 

Tourism, Culture, Arts, Gaeltacht, Sport and Media. 

 

The funding aims to facilitate outdoor live performances in a selection of public spaces.  The 

scheme is open to professional performers and musicians only; all genres of performance 

are invited to apply (music, dance, circus, spectacle). Performers / Musicians must live in or 

work in Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown.  

 

Cathaoirleach of Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council, Cllr. Una Power: “Dún Laoghaire-

Rathdown County Council is pleased to announce this programme and we’re very grateful for 

the support of The Department of Tourism, Culture, Arts, Gaeltacht, Sport and Media. It will 

give dlr based performers and musicians the opportunity to perform outdoors in the County 

over the summer months, and will animate public spaces with an exciting series of events for 

audiences” 

 

The closing date for applications from performers/musicians is Wednesday 23rd June 2021. 

Please note that applications must be made online via the dlr Grants Portal.  

 

For further information please contact: Carolyn Brown cbrown@dlrcoco.ie 

Or Ciara King cking@dlrcoco.ie 
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